
 
 

5/6/2025 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
The recent implementation of increased global trade tariffs is adversely 
affecting the cost to manufacture our products.   
 
Altronix has and will continue to absorb a certain portion of these costs, 
however a tariff surcharge (“surcharge”) is unavoidable for the foreseeable 
future.   Therefore, effective June 1st, 2025, surcharges where applicable 
will be applied to all orders. 
 
You will be receiving a product list within the coming weeks indicating the 
surcharge that will apply to each item. At this time, we will continue to 
process all orders at your current pricing, provided your orders are within 
your normal purchasing patterns until the effective date of the surcharge. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Alan Forman 
President 
Altronix Corp. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


